
Hello, Tech High Families,  

 

As we begin the second quarter of the 2022-2023 school year, I just want to give an update from PTSA.   
Prior to the start of the school year, the board decided that our main fundraiser this year would be what 
we call an “Alternate Fundraiser”.  We aren’t asking you to buy anything this year, instead we are asking 
for you to donate to PTSA.  The past two years we sold sheets and while the quality was great, each set 
of sheets was $50, and we would earn $10.  

It was decided that it would be easier for more families to support PTSA if we just asked for a donation.  
If you were at back-to-school night and already donated, we thank you!  If you have not yet donated, 
and/or would like to join PTSA below is a link to our member hub store.  Memberships are $10.  If you 
are purchasing a membership, please include your name and email address so we can keep all members 
updated with what your PTSA is up to. 

No donation amount is too small, and every donation helps us do more for the school and students.   If 
you prefer to write a check, please make your check payable to Tech High PTSA, note on the memo line 
“Donation”, and remember your donations are tax deductible.  Contact the treasurer if you need tax 
information for your donation.  Place your check or cash in an envelope with PTSA on the front of the 
envelope and drop at the front office.  The office staff will make sure it gets into the PTSA mailbox and 
picked up.  If you are unable to donate at this time, there will be other opportunities to offer support 
later in the year.  

There are also car magnets available for sale, still. If you purchase on-line, please include your students 
name when you order so we can get the magnet to them for delivery. 

Second quarter, PTSA will be sponsoring Boo Grams that will be delivered the Friday of Spirit Week and 
we will also be providing exam snacks in December.  Please contact PTSA if you wish to help with the 
exam snacks.  

We are continuing to work behind the scenes on the steps for earning School of Excellence and the 
deadline for Reflections submissions is November 18th, and more information will be coming regarding 
student submissions for the Reflections contest,  we would love to see a lot of entries from our great 
students for this wonderful opportunity.  

 

 https://techhighptsa.memberhub.com/store# 

 

Thank you  

Teresa Holley 

Tech High PTSA President 2022-2023 

https://techhighptsa.memberhub.com/store

